
New Class Committee 

Saturday, January 27, 2018 

 

The meeting was called to order by the Chairman, Jean Mackay-Schwartz with the following 
committee members in attendance: Jean Mackay-Schwartz, Gary Miller, Jeff Brewster, Kristi 
Ellison, Jeff Williams, Mark Wheeler, Robin Shane, and Fred Hauenstein. 

Jean gave out request from Pro Category for a new F500 class.  If approved it would go into 
effect 30 days after approval by the Board. They will be following all of the UIM technical rules 
for this class.  Motion by Kristi Ellison, seconded by Jeff Williams to approve the new class.  
Motion passed unanimously. 

Jeff Brewster brought a prospective new class to the committee.  The Stock category is 
investigating starting a 300SS Runabout class.  They are not requesting a new class at this 
time, but may be submitting a request next year. 

Mark Wheeler reported that the Offshore category will not be asking for any changes to their 
new class. 

Motion to adjourn by Robin Shane. 

Meeting adjourned. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Mary Williams 

APBA Secretary 


